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As a person who uses public transportation and is a frequent pedestrian, am 

concerned that this new bill has placed the emphasis on automobile transportation 

and seems to disregard public safety and public transportation. We need money for 

more than just ODOT. Please do not disrespect those of who try to limit our 

automobile use.  


